NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED
REGULAR BOARD MEETING

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Southern Sandoval County Arroyo Flood Control
Authority Regular Board Meeting scheduled for July 21, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. has been rescheduled to
Thursday, July 14, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at its office location: 1041 Commercial Drive SE, Rio
Rancho, NM 87124. A copy of the Final Agenda will be available at least seventy-two (72) hours
before the meeting on our website at: www.sscafca.org. If you have any questions, please contact
the Board Clerk at (505) 892-7246.
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